WIGHTON PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

held on MONDAY 8th February 2021

Due to the Coronavirus shutdown the meeting took place by **E-MAIL** following the circulation of an Agenda based on the Minutes and Matters Arising from the November 2020 meeting plus Finance, Cemetery Fencing, Correspondence, Any Other Business and Next Meeting.

Participating: Cllr.S.Temple, Chairman, Cllrs.T.Guillory, S.Trend, T.B.Green,

G.Brett-Reynolds, J.Savoury and J.Harrison

Minutes and Matters Arising: Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 16th November 2020 were approved and signed by the Chairman. There were no Matters Arising.

Finance: Payment made to:

N.N.D.C. Dog waste bins. £327.60

Payments received from:

A.F.Holman & Son. £90.00

Memorial Alan and Moyra Sanders

M.Brett & Son. Burial, Irene Spooner. £125.00

Cemetery Fencing: Cllr.G.Brett Reynolds reported that repairs to the Wighton Cemetery fencing were now complete and that the spare fencing posts were safely stored for future use.

Correspondence: All correspondence received was forwarded to the Councillors via the internet for their information and action as appropriate. The correspondence this last quarter consisted mostly of bulletins received from the County Officer, Norfolk C.C. mostly regarding the Coronavirus, Training etc. and updates on the Norwich by-pass.

A letter was received from A.F.Holman, Monumental Masons, together with an illustration of the memorial to be erected on the grave of Alan and Moyra Sanders, which was approved by the Parish Councillors.

Any Other Business: Cllr.G.Brett-Reynolds reported that he had made sure the road leading to Wighton Cemetery had been kept clear of standing water and it was agreed that we should thank George for his efforts.

The subject of future Parish Council Meetings was raised by Cllr.Sophie Trend. The current arrangement expires on the 7th May 2021 and until we hear from the Government what the easing of lockdown measures will be, we are not sure if we are to revert back to face-to-face meetings or if we can conduct our meetings via Zoom. This was also the subject covered by a paragraph in the February Training Newsletter a copy of which was sent to all Councillors.

Next Meeting:	Monday 3 rd	May 2021.
----------------------	------------------------	-----------

Signed	Date
Digited	Date